TELEPHONE: SOUTHAMPTON 3923

Llopd's Register of Shipping.

31-32, Oxford Street,

Southampton, 23rd July, 1937.

Reference

The Secretary,

T ANTTUAT
LIVNUUN

Dear Sir,

We duly received your letter of the 22nd inst.
1aving reference to the plans of the Switchboard
recently submitted by Messrs. John I.

Co. for their yard No. 1172
inform you that the 2 KW generator
board through a circuit bregker and reverse

The generator is intended to supply
current when the vessel is cruising, and cannot be run
in parallel with the main generator.

The DP circuit breaker will not be mounted on the
board, but adjacent to it.

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
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